ilo~Science lLaboratories License No.
ATTN: Dana A. Procsal, Ph.D.

Director
1530 Page Industrial Boulevard
St. Iouis, MO 631

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter dated September 9, 1962
steps you have taken to correct the noncompliance which we brought to
your attention in our letter dated September 1, 1982. We will examine

~9

informing us of the

these matters during a future inspection.
Your copperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely

v 3

D. G. Wiedeman, Chief
Muterials Radiation Protection
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